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April 2005 In Our 61st Year
Spring Production – May 19, 
20 & 21.  
Rehearsals are well underway for the 
club’s production of Noël Coward’s 
comedy of lust and marriage, Fallen 
Angels and we could certainly do with 
some help from members. 
 

Ticket Sales - Don’t forget to tell your 
neighbours, your friends and your family. 
Better still why not organise a group 
outing! 
Book online at: 
www.huntingdondramaclub.org.uk, call 
the ticketline on: 01480 463816 or visit 
The Card Gallery in Huntingdon. 
 

HELP with set production 
Set building is taking place on 13th May 
(7:30 p.m.) and 14th May (all day) at the 
Commemoration Hall in Huntingdon.  We 
could use as much help as possible from 
members.  It will give you a chance to 
see the set in advance of what will be a 
great production. 
 

Request for 1920s furniture/ 
ornaments/costumes 
No this is not Bargain Hunt.  Should you 
have any items that would suit an upper 
middle class home in the 1920s and are 
able to loan it to the production we could 
certainly use your help (and will promise 
to look after it).  Please contact Ruth 
Morgan,   
or  

Subscriptions 
As mentioned in the March 
newsletter subscriptions for 2005 
are due. I apologise for the error in 
the March newsletter stating that 
there was an attached membership 
form.  This was not the case, as 
many probably realised.  I have 
corrected this and also tried to 
make the subscription process 
easier with a smaller tear-off slip 
below. 
 
Membership entitles you to receive 
newsletters, attend all social 
events, take part in productions, 
and vote at meetings.  Above all 
your subscription helps the club to 
put on productions and is essential 
to keep the Club afloat by covering 
non-production expenses such as 
insurance and hall hire for 
meetings.  Please help the Club by 
sending in your membership 
subscriptions now together with 
the slip below to the Club 
Teasurer: 

Ronald Stevenson,  
  
 
. 

Other items 
Round the Horne ... revisited 2 
Eight of us had a great trip to London on 
2 April. First an excellent lunch in 
Sarastro, in Drury Lane, which must be 
the most theatrical and operatic 
restaurant in London.   
 
And then to Leicester Square, for one of 
the funniest shows in years, the 1960s 
radio series Round the Horne adapted 
(by one of the original writers) for the 
stage. Five actors played the regulars, 
including Kenneth Horne and Kenneth 
Williams, and they recreated Dame Celia 
Molestrangler, Rambling Syd Rumpo, 
Julian and Sandy, and the other immortal 
characters. The audience (many of them 
too young to remember the 60s) couldn't 
get enough. 
 
In a serendipitous connection with 
Huntingdon Drama Club, the actors 
playing Kenneth Williams and Betty 
Marsden have both appeared in 'Fallen 
Angels'.  
 
Round the Horne ... revisited is the 
perfect antidote to the troubles of the 
modern world, and it's coming to the 
Cambridge Arts Theatre for the week 
beginning 6 June. It's well worth seeing. 

WRITE TO: 
 
, 
 

CONTACT DETAILS 
Mark Lamberth, Editor on 01480  
Michael Black, Chair on 01480 454486 
For details of past, present or future productions: 
www.huntingdondramaclub.org.uk  

Huntingdon Drama Club – Subscriptions 2005  
Membership currently costs £10 (£5 for unwaged) a year, payable at the Club’s AGM. 
Your name:  …………………………………………………  Email address:………………………………………………………
Home address:  .…………………………………………………………………………Phone number: …………………………
Interests (eg acting, set construction, stage management, lighting, etc):  …………………………………………
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Any previous experience: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Please enclose a cheque (payable to Huntingdon Drama Club) and send to the Club 
Treasurer:   . 

mailto:Ruth.Morgan1@ntlworld.com

